
From the Principal’s Desk: 

 

As the year draws to a close, we are filled with a sense of accomplishment, satisfaction and 

nostalgia, for the year that has been. 

But just around the corner is Christmas and the much -awaited Winter Break. I’m sure all of 

you are excitedly looking forward, to restive break as we head for the holidays, this festive 

season. But we need to contemplate over our activities of the year 2021. It has been a roller 

coaster ride, but with the collective support of the Teachers, Parents we have navigated 

through everything, and I am sure each one has surpassed their own expectations.  

I sincerely hope all of you enjoy the Festivities of the Season and usher in the New Year with 

renewed Faith and Hope, and aspire to better yourselves each day. I am sure you all will take 

this opportunity to spend quality time with your loved ones. I look forward to welcoming 

everyone back in 2022, for a year full of curiosity, challenges and contentment. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and your family! 

 

Regards 

Principal 

NPS Whitefield 


